

From: Daphne Wallace <[REDACTED]>
To: "jeffrey E." <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Cc: Richard Kahn <[REDACTED]>, "John P. Woods, AIA, NCARB"
<[REDACTED]>
Subject: Re: GSJ Minor Permit
Date: Fri, 07 Jul 2017 23:19:41 +0000

Greetings Sir,

Per John, he will submit the 2 Minor Permits on Friday, July 14, 2017. He is anticipating no more than 60 days from the date of submission - September 14, 2017.

On Monday 7/10, we will deliver a second check for DPNR in the amount of \$500.00 to John's office for the second permit filing. On Wednesday 7/12, John will send to print the final drawings for the permits. I will take care of the payment for those prints and John will have his office pick them up.

These are the last components John needs for the Permit application submissions.

Respectfully,

Daphne

On Fri, Jul 7, 2017 at 5:21 PM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com> wrote:
when can we submit now . and how long after will we have permits

On Sat, Jul 8, 2017 at 12:03 AM, Daphne Wallace <[REDACTED]> wrote:
Greetings John,

Confirming your receipt of the following items needed for the Minor Permits filings:

1. Application signature pages - signed
2. Property Tax clearance letters
3. Certificate of Existence for Great St. Jim, LLC
4. CZM and Earth change packages
5. IRB Tax Clearance letter - you received a hard and an electronic copy
6. Check to DPNR in the amount of \$500

Kind regards, Daphne

On Thu, Jul 6, 2017 at 2:13 PM, Daphne Wallace <[REDACTED]> wrote:
Greetings John,

Wanted to update you and Mr. Epstein on the status of the components you will need for the Minor Permits filings:

1. Application signature pages - completed and delivered to you
2. Tax clearance letters - completed and delivered to you
3. Certificate of Good Standing - the certificate is awaiting the Lt. Governor's signature; I asked them to please expedite, so hopefully by Monday of this coming week.

4. The CZM and Earth change package - Mr. Freeman says they should be ready tomorrow 7/7.
5. Tax Clearance letter from IRB - it is ready - I will deliver it to you tomorrow, with the CZM packages if they are ready.

Kind regards, Daphne

On Tue, Jun 27, 2017 at 2:52 PM, John P. Woods <[REDACTED]> wrote:
Jeffrey,

The Minor Permit for GSJ we are applying for will be for the following items:

- 1 North Terrace (formerly heli-pad)
- 2 Pool on main beach.
3. Quonset hut erection on Christmas Cove service area, and one next to the current solar shed.
4. Top of island tennis court.
5. Flagpole area deck.(waiting on BLUA for height).
6. The three docks will be put in as a major permit by Amy Dempsey (I understand this was done already).

The tennis court location needs to be clarified. I will send a site plan and circle the possible locations. In order to complete the application for the minor permit, I will need you or someone with your power of attorney to sign the application as applicant and owner. I will also need tax clearances from the Lt. Governor's Office for the property taxes and the Certificate of Good Standing for the LLC. We will also need the "CZM" package from the Lt. Governor's Office. Finally, we will need a tax clearance letter from IRB.

JPW

This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software.
<https://www.avast.com/antivirus>

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and

destroy this communication and all copies thereof,
including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved